
 

January 22, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Garrett Love, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 237-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Love: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 336 by Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 336 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 336 makes a number of technical corrections to existing law concerning livestock 

brands.  In addition, the bill would transfer all monies and liabilities in the Livestock Brand 

Emergency Revolving Fund and the County Option Brand Fee Fund to the Livestock Brand Fee 

Fund and would abolish the Livestock Brand Emergency Revolving Fund and the County Option 

Brand Fee Fund.   

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Agriculture, enactment of SB 336 would have no 

fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Justin Law, Agriculture  


